Dear Parents, Guardians and Students:

Below are some friendly reminders as we welcome Spring 2025.
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April 1, 2025

The Schnee Learning Center does have a dress code, so here are a féew updates:

We do not allow tank tops, midriff tops, or short-shorts to be worn in the building as the weather gets
warmer.

Please call the attendance office if your child is sick, phone lines are open 24/7.

State End of Course Testing is still a graduation requirement for all students in the State of Ohio. These
exams will be given April 28, 2025 through May 2, 2025

We will share a special schedule for all state testing in the near future.

April-May testing will be given in Science, Social Studies, English and Math.

We have again applied for a free summer schoo! for all students. More details on the back of this page
Aprit 18™: No school for students and staff

April 21%: No school for students and staff.

Senior Parents: Congratulations are extended to the Class of 2025. All seniors must have all
work completed by May 2, 2025. Emergency extensions only.

Our commencement exercises will be held on Tuesday evening, May 13, 2025 at 6:00pm in the
Cuyahoga Falls High School auditorium. We would like to invite all family members in this celebration.
Tickets are not required. The fee for cap, gown, and diploma.is $55.00. You can pay by cash, check or
money order to: Schnee Learning Center. For diploma only the fee is $20.00.

We are proud of the Class of 2025, and we thank you for all of your support. Please look out for
upcoming graduation letters and information in the coming months. Senior Breakfast is May 9, 2025
from 9:30am-12:30pm. Mandatory Senior Practice. Cap & gown pickup.

Please contact us with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Tony Paltlija, Principal
Schnee Learning Center
330-922-1966 ext. 502520
330-945-4059: fax

www.schneelearningcenter.org
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Schnee Learning Center Summer School 2025

Please join us during summer school to Catch Up and Move Ahead!

Schnee Learning Center will offer a FREE summer school for enrolled students
June 3rd thru July 3rd, Tuesdays, Wednesday, Thursdays from 10:00 to 1:00
Options:

e Work with available teachers to make-up an Incomplete grade.
® Work on your Edmentum classes

Remember to turn-in your pay-stubs to the school counselor for work credits!
*All work must be submitted to Mrs. Kovacich to be graded and receive credit
*You can always message Mr Williams thru Edmentum messenger

*Students may sign-up for a maximum of two (1/2) credit classes

Please see Mr Pallija with any questions or concerns

Please fill out the bottom section of this form and return it to Williams by May 23

Student Name:

Student Celi:

Course/s:

Parent Name:

Parent Cell:

Parent Signature:




